
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

DISTRICT OF HAWAII 

In re: 
 
COURT HOLIDAYS. 

ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER 
Dated:  December 14, 2020 
 

 
ORDER 

  
In addition to the federal holidays on Friday, December 25, 2020, and Friday, 

January 1, 2021, the Bankruptcy Court and Clerk’s Office will be closed on Thursday, 

December 24, 2020. Documents may be filed online in CM/ECF and may be viewed 

online in PACER without interruption. 

SO ORDERED. 

 

December 14, 2020    /s/ ROBERT J. FARIS 
      Chief United States Bankruptcy Judge 
 


